December 2016

The Turkey Bash was a great success, with nearly 100 students participating, including 17 new players.
Top team was Gemini, which will keep the Traveling Pawn until January.

Big thanks to Carrie Cronkhite and everyone at OSH for hosting, and Lifepoint Church for allowing us to
hold our event at their beautiful facility. That was a great site for a tournament and we certainly hope to

return.

Thanks also to Matt Cobb for the trophy pictures and for manning the results table all day. The next
tournament will be January 21 at Viera Charter School.

Yours in chess,

Chris Bortzner




